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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Bruce McCrary, Executive Director of Athletics 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL TO ACCEPT 

DONATION FOR COST OF SCOREBOARD AT NIMITZ MIDDLE 
SCHOOL AND NAME THE FIELD FOR COACH MYRON SCHNEIDER 

 
DATE: February 18, 2020       
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
A group of donors (Aim Bank, Pitts Oilfield Services and The Havens Group) have 
provided donations to purchase a scoreboard at the Nimitz Middle School Soccer / 
Football Field.  Two of the three donors are past athletes from Nimitz Middle School.  
This group has also requested that the field be named in honor of Coach Myron 
Schneider. 
 ******************** 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval to Accept the Donation and Name the Nimitz Soccer / Football Field in Honor 
of Coach Myron Schneider. 
 


